ZIDEN

Alagta Induatral Development
and Export Authurity

September 15, 2015
Addendum 2
INVITATION TO BID 16045

CONSTRUCTION - Demolition of 825 West Northern Lights Boulevard
Formally known as The Chefs Inn or Blues Central

This Addendum is provided pursuant to 3 AAC 100.180.

The Authority is cancelling the subject solicitation. The Authority anticipates resoliciting at a
later date.

If you have any questions or comments concerning this cancellation, please contact me at
rwooten@aidea.org or 907-771-3019.

3 AAC 100.200 describes the protest procedures and identifies required information to be
submitted. In accordance with 3 AAC 100.200, protests must be received by the undersigned by
September 21, 2015.

We appreciate your participation in the solicitation.

Sincerely,

Rich Wooten, CDT
Contract Compliance Specialist
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